
32235 SE Pipeline Rd.
Gresham, OR 97080

March 10, 2013

Honorable Chair Representative Chris Garrett, Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks, Vice-Chair 
Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer, Representative 
Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and Representative Michael 
Dembrow,

I oppose HB3113. 

This bill  removes statement on ballot envelope that ballot involves tax increase. I do not understand 
the reason to remove this statement if we are interested in increasing voting participation. This is a 
motivating factor for many citizens, not a discouraging factor. Anyone wanting to increase voter 
participation should be in support of this bill. 

Thank you for consideration of my comments.

Sincerely,
Janice Dysinger


